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Subject: Redistricting 

Date: Friday, May 20, 2011 3:45 PM
 
From: Roger Roberts < 
 
To: < 
 
Cc: ceo <  Joe and Betsy Mackey < 
 
"Mr.Barry Jantz" <  San Diego East County Chamber
 
of Commerce < 
 
Conversation: Redistricting 


To whom it may concern,	

 
	

 
It has come to my attention that consideration is being given to 	

 
redrawing Federal and State district lines to include certain parts of 	

 
the San Diego East County in with Imperial County. You have got to be 	

 
kidding me!	

 
	

 
San Diego East County shares may infrastructure issues (water, 	

 
electricity, phone and cable infrastructure connectivity, trash 	

 
disposal, economic development collaboration, roads and other transit 	

 
cooperation, and a number of other similarities within San Diego 	

 
County ) as well as being more relevantly tied to the City of San 	

 
Diego and other adjacent cities, than it is tied to Imperial County. 	

 
The cities of El Cajon, La Mesa, Santee, Ramona, Poway and the 	

 
unincorporated communities of Alpine, Jamul, Lakeside, Harbison 	

 
Canyon, Crest and several others are interrelated to each other, and 	

 
have common infrastructure and civic relationships, all which are 	

 
completely unrelated to the predominantly farming area of Imperial 	

 
County.	

 
	

 
Any action to redraw lines in this fashion is unacceptable and would 	

 
be unreasonable, and would additionally create an environment for a 	

 
lack of appropriate representation by elected officials.	

 
	

 
I strong urge any plan to more directly connect the San Diego East 	

 
County with Imperial County, for representational purposes, to not be 	

 
implemented.	

 
	

 
Sincerely,	

 
	

 
Roger Roberts	

 
Residence - El Cajon	

 

	

 
Office- La Mesa 	
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